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Comments: | am against the bike path from Redstone to Crested Butte.

I live in the Crystal River Park subdivision on Hwy 133 and in the past several years have seen a huge increase

in traffic and accidents, which would only increase with a bike path. Hwy 133 by our neighborhood and up to the

Marble turnoff is treacherous and tight without adding more confusing car/bike interaction. | understand the path
will pass directly at the entrance to our subdivision. Talk about accidents waiting to happen. NO!

Based on the use of road bikes on the bike path from Carbondale to the KOA campground, which is practically
zero, | find the construction disruption and money spent on a new trail is frivolous and wasteful. $1M/mile - for a
handful of bike users - are you kidding me? We don't even have cell service or high speed internet!! Besides,
the bicyclists use the road even though there's a path!

Please reconsider this plan and use the funds elsewhere.

Respectfully,
Rebecca Bone



